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Dear Parents/Guardians,
In honor of bullying prevention, we would like to invite all our students and families to participate in The Great Kindness Challenge! Our goal and purpose with this activity is to encourage all our students to be kind to others and to themselves, and build upon a culture of kindness and respect at our school.
We would like to motivate all our students and families to complete the “kindness checklists” provided below. You will find a family version as well! Now more than ever, we want to promote the concepts of kindness and self-care, and provide a sense of hope during these unprecedented and difficult times. 
Remember to document and take pictures of your kindness journey! Please send your completed checklists to rrodriguez@bridgeprepvillagegreen.com or to your child’s homeroom teacher for some extra classroom kindness points and recognition!
It is our hope that you enjoy and have fun with this challenge. 
As usual, any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out!
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